
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are very excited about our run up to Christmas.  COVID disrupted this very special time in 
school for so long that it’s actually been three years since we were able to invite parents and 
carers in for Christmas performances or take our children to the pantomime. 
 
Please see below for a reminder of the key dates that are coming up in December.  As well as 
those listed below, we will, of course, do all of our usual Christmas crafts and each class will have a 
Christmas party – all done in school uniform and in school time. 
 
In a change to our last Key Dates letter, there will now be a separate performance for Reception as 
well as additional performances for KS1 and KS2 so that we can accommodate as many people as 
possible.  
 
We are looking forward to a very exciting Christmas build up.  We are sure you and the children 
are too and we look forward to everyone enjoying it together again – at last! 
 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher  

 
 

Important School Dates for Parents and Carers (Christmas 2022) 
 

Monday 5th December Grandparents Day 

Tuesday 6th December Nursery Santa’s Grotto Visit 

Thursday 8th December Christmas Dinner  

Monday 12th December Dick Whittington Panto at The Exchange, North Shields for 

Reception to Year 6 

Monday 19th December Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Christmas Celebration at 10:00am and 

1:30pm  

Tuesday 20th December Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Christmas Celebration at 10:00am 

Wednesday 21st December Years 1 and 2 Christmas Celebration at 10:00am and 1:30pm 

Thursday 22nd December Reception Christmas Celebration at 10:00am 

Friday 23rd December Nursery Christmas Celebration at 10:30am 

Last day of Autumn term 

Monday 9th January Teacher Training Day: School Closed 

Tuesday 10th January School reopens for the Spring Term 

 

Next Key Dates Update:   Friday 13th January  

Key Dates for Christmas 
Friday 2nd December 

2022 
 

 


